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Rosenberg Corey

From: Brittney Muir <britaround@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:37 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

Hello, 

     My name is Brittney and I work as a resource worker in a family support program. The housing situation has 
been very detrimental to so many families who are struggling to stay stable and self-sufficient. Many families 
that deal with no-cause evictions or large rent increases move into unhealthy living situations because the 
alternative is the street or their car. Please support bills like HB 2004 that help keep Oregonians housed. 

Thank you, 

Brittney 


